
 

MNSB Meeting Minutes 

January 19, 2018 

Two new board members recommended to City Council for appointment…Sami 

Truong and Brantley Satterwhite 

Updated MNSB on MSCO and MAO Board Changes ….Ashley Byrd to join MAO as 

Board Member and will be advisor to MSCSO 

 

March Workshop Weekend planned for girls. Girls tuition paid by funds from 

board account.  Members and families to pay their own fees 

Photo Shoots & Modeling Opportunities for girls in Miss Newberry magazine to 

model for Pee Dee Outfitters and Elizabeth’s on Main. 

Budget review – account is slightly over budget until we receive CNNGA payment 

of $1000.00.  Due in March. 

Fund Raiser Ideas discussed to help girls with wardrobe and hotel expenses.  – 

Several ideas discussed and one moving to more research and to finalize at next 

meeting in March. 

Next scholarship pageant date is on the calendar for November 18, 2018 at the 

NOH and posted on Miss Newberry Facebook page.  Next steps are application 

posting and April Info meeting to be locked down at March meeting.  

Chili Cook Off participation upcoming this weekend for girls to win $$ for 

wardrobe fund and help generate funds for community food pantry.  All board 

members agreed to contribute time and chili to help girls’ efforts.   Thank you!!!    

 

Meeting adjourned. 


